

Pretoria, 20/12/2021

SECURITY COMPANIES

TO: - Nogada SA - P.A.B. C. - Volsec Security

Request for the submission of offers for Security Services

Dear Sir/ Madam,

It would be highly appreciated if you could provide our Embassy with a quotation concerning security services both for the Offices located in 323 North Village Lane, Lynnwood as well as for the Official Residence at 975 Pretorius Street, Hatfield.

The services required are Monday to Friday during working hours at the Chancery and Monday to Sunday 24/7 at the Official Residence. The offers for your services should be submitted via email to the official email- address of the Embassy: gremb.pre@mfa.gr

Sincerely,

Embassy of Greece